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This is a periodic general news and announcements email from the SFO Airport/Community Roundtable.
This is designed to give Roundtabie representatives and interested individuals updates between the
Roundtable's meetings. as weli as share the latest in aviation noise related news locally and from around
the world. You are receiving this because you are either a Roundtable representative, staff. interested
party, or expressed interest in receiving updates from the Roundtable.

Announcements

Next Roundtable Meeting - August 3, 2016

We want to thank all those who attended and participated at our last Technical
Working Group meeting in Daly City. At that meeting, it was determined that
additional time was needed to finish preparing the FAA response, but also give
Roundtable members and the public adequate time to review the document. As
such, the special meeting scheduled for Monday, June 27, 2016 was canceled.
The Roundtable will be ready to present and discuss the response document at
their next scheduled regular meeting on Wednesday, August 3, 2016 at 7pm.
The meeting location will be at the Roundtable’s regular location at the

. Agendas and meeting packets will be available the




week before the meeting.

Aviation Noise News

SFO provided a briefing to the San Francisco Airport Commission regarding new
procedures and new technologies designed to improve the airport’s on-time
performance. Airport staff also announced plans to host a demonstration of a new
Global Positioning System (GPS) landing system in August, offering further on-

time gains.

- via AviationPros - July 5, 2016

Community advocate groups divided on recommending solutions to the Select

Committee on South Bay Arrivals.

- via The Almanac - July 1, 2016

Surf Air has received permission from the FAA to start flying a new approach to the

San Carlos Airport starting July 5th.

- via The Almanac - June 23, 2016

O'Hare International Airport begins testing out an overnight runway rotation

promised to more evenly distribute the aircraft noise.

- via Chicago Daily Hearld - July 5, 2016
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